
Lakeville Open Space Committee       April 9, 2009       7:30 pm 
 
 
Members present:  Linda Grubb, Brian Reynolds, Joan Morton, Jaime Velasquez, Mike 
Schroeder  
Members absent:  Mike Renzi, Don Foster 
 
Minutes for March 5 were read and amended. Joan moved to accept as amended; Brian 
seconded. Vote unanimous. 
 
We reviewed Open Space Plan assignments.  We need to have new letters to include, ie, 
from Historical Commission, etc..  Mike will check with Conservation Commission to 
see if it wishes to comment. 
 
The Committee has a new email address:  openspace@lakevillema.org
 
Grant from TRWA was discussed.  The deadline for spending monies has passed, but as 
we have had no news, we assume we’re still okay with funds for printing that we have 
not yet spent. 
 
It was brought out that we think we have met our public meeting requirements. 
 
Mike still has to do publicity/press release about the general importance of open space 
and recreation plans, including what we are doing on the town website. 
 
Committee members should send to Jaime any photos they have suitable for Park and 
Recreation information on the Town website.  Jaime will try to take some. 
 
We reviewed at length Section 7 adding to Joan’s updates and revisions.   
(Jaime had to leave at 8:30 pm) 
 
On May 12 there will be a regional meeting at 7 pm, at the Lakeville Library about a 
Taunton River Watershed Study.   Horsely-Whitten wants ideas of what changes people 
would like to see in town regulations and bylaws that would benefit the watershed. 
 
Our next meeting will be May 7.  At 9:45 p.m., Joan moved to adjourn; Brian seconded.  
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